
Solihull Town Centre Heat Network - Issue 3 

Work to drill a test borehole is ongoing. The works 

started on Monday 14 January and these works form a 

vital part of our feasibility study, investigating what 

groundwater flows may be available from the water-

bearing rock (aquifer) beneath Tudor Grange Park. It is 

hoped that the test borehole will help identify sufficient 

ground source energy to proceed with utilising this 

exciting heat source. 

As expected, these drilling works have encountered a 

range of geological conditions and we have now moved 

to a new location 10m away from the original borehole. 

We have had two site visits with students from Solihull 

College, who were interested in finding out about 

boreholes and site investigations, linked to their 

Construction and the Built Environment course. 

https://solihullobserver.co.uk/news/undergound-low-

carbon-heat-network-for-solihull-town-centre-moves-

step-closer/ 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/AeN9CZ8VGc5O6BWfzijzE?domain=solihullobserver.co.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/AeN9CZ8VGc5O6BWfzijzE?domain=solihullobserver.co.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/AeN9CZ8VGc5O6BWfzijzE?domain=solihullobserver.co.uk


 

 

 
For more information about Council services, please see our website.  

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/K-nSC28vqcpnYyDsB1DCo?domain=solihull.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/JvloC16rpcMv4WQUGRzB2?domain=eservices.solihull.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/NoKjC362rcpLkNrsDxfHe?domain=facebook.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/nrwkC46RvcBLVkwHVHJhA?domain=twitter.com

